
PE and
Outdoor
Learning

days 

Please note the
changes to PE

days for Year 3
and 4 to

accommodate
Sports Day

Monday
 Year 4 and

Year 2

Tuesday
Sports Day-
everyone to
wear PE kit

Wednesday
Year 1

Thursday
Year 5 and

Year 6

Friday
 Reception

Year 3
 

Please wear
PE kit to

school on PE
days.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Enterprise Week has been a huge success! Later in the newsletter you will
get a sneak peek at the amazing products and services you will be able to
buy from our class businesses at the Summer Fayre later today! We hope
you saw our ‘strategic ad placement’ on X earlier today!
FOGM have been so busy today setting up our annual Summer Fayre.
Thank you so much to the whole team for all their efforts- it looks great!
Please collect your children as usual at the end of the school day before
enjoying all the fun of the Fayre! 
Yesterday, we welcomed Mr Pickersgill from I can Save a Life First Aid
and all children in Year 2, 4 and 6 took a first aid course. This is a
superb way to upskill the children with life-saving skills. You may have
seen how much the children in Year 2 had remembered if you’ve seen their
fantastic first aid posters on X. Mr Pickersgill has nothing but praise for
the children and said GM is his favourite school to visit because of the
superb learning behaviours of all the children.
As you all know Year 5 have had the opportunity to work with the King
Edward VI Foundation this year in a fantastic project. They have visited
so many of the foundation’s schools, watched a dress rehearsal of We Will
Rock You and even found out about future careers at Birmingham
Airport and through the Positive Footprints Project. What a great year!
Today, they are at Five Ways School celebrating the end of the project
with Primaries Day where they get to experience hands-on science and PE
activities. 
To celebrate the end of Enterprise Week, Year 6 are finding out all about
the world of work at our annual Word of Work Careers Fair. Thanks to
all the parents and friends of the school who have come along to tell the
children about their exciting jobs!
After their efforts during Enterprise Week, we hope all our budding
entrepreneurs enjoy their weekend off! We will let you know the most
profitable business next week!
Have a great weekend everyone!
With all good wishes,
Mrs Cross and Mrs Stirrop

Week Ending: Friday 27th June 2025 @Green_MeadowPS

Everyone in school is so excited for the
FOGM Summer Fayre after school today.
We hope to see you all there! The children

are very excited to sell their Enterprise
Week products and services. To keep the
children safe, they must be accompanied

by an adult this afternoon. 

https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/


BVSC have confirmed that
from Monday 23rd June the
Household Support Fund will
re-open for new enquiries and

applications.
There is a new AI helpline that
citizens will be able to access

once they have made an
enquiry to check the progress
of their application and there

will be several language
options.

If you would like to find out
more about this, please
contact Mrs Robinson. 

Transition

We are all getting excited for Sports Day next week! We
have listened to feedback from working parents and this

year all children will have Sports Day on the same day,
Tuesday, 1st July. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 at 9.15am

and Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 at 2.15pm.

We will welcome you through the gate on the KS1
playground (between the reception classes and the

annexe). The spectators area will be in the same place as
usual and will be clearly marked. 

As the school chairs will be needed for lunchtime we will
not be providing seating this year. You are most welcome to

bring along a fold up chair if standing for some time is
difficult for you. 

FOGM will be selling hot and cold drinks and light snacks.

on monday, Look
out on Arbor for
more information

regarding
Transition Day

(next Wednesday)
when the children
will meet their
new teachers!



Enterprise Week

Year 6 will be running some 
super-fun games!

Year 5 will be selling their eco-stationary
packs!

Relieve your stress with
Year 4's stress balls!

Flags and Flowers in Year 3 will be 
selling their lovely keyrings!

Brilliant Bookmarks in
Year 2 can cater for all

your page-marking
needs!

Fantastic and Fun Playdough!
Reception have scented

playdough for you to buy!

Come and try Year 1
Roarsome cookie flavours!

Please come along this afternoon and buy our
fantastic Enterprise Week products and services!



Big News! 🐾
 You’ve been guessing his weight all week as part of

Year 6’s Enterprise Project… and now it’s time to reveal
the big surprise!

Parker will officially be joining Green Meadow as a dog
mentor in the autumn term!

We’re so excited to welcome him to the school
community - get ready for wagging tails and warm

paws!



CELEBRATING
GREAT LEARNING!  

Well done to all of the children who have been practising their
spelling on Spelling Shed this week.  Our class leader board this

week has Jupiter in 1st place, Pluto in 2nd and Tolkien in 3rd
place! Well done to  our whole-school top speller, Aalam in

Jupiter, who helped his class secure top place!

A huge well done to this week’s Mathletes, Isabel in Giraffes,
Luna in Gazelles, Zirwa in Cadbury, Kimberley in Bournville,

Grace in Shakespeare, Jaanki in Tolkien, Ella in Mars, Finlay in
Saturn and Parthiv in Pluto.

Our top scoring classes were Gazelles and Cadbury. Keep
practising on the tasks set by your teacher to become a top

Mathlete!

A huge well done to this week’s Outstanding Orators,  Z in Leopards,
E in Zebras, O in Tigers, M in Lions, Xin in Giraffes, Aubrey in
Gazelles, Sharvin in Bournville,  William in Tolkien, Dahlia in

Shakespeare, Lucas in Mars, Vinnie in Saturn, Aalam in Jupiter and
Yi Jie in Pluto. You have all impressed us with how well you have

demonstrated your oracy skills this week.

Congratulations to our Readers of the Week- who get to
choose their own book to take home from the world-

famous Green Meadow Book Vending Machine! E in Zebras,
S in Leopards, J in Lions, K in Tigers, Cari in Gazelles, Anaya
in Giraffes, Reuben in Cadbury, Aurora in Bournville, Emmie

in Tolkien, Mason in Shakespeare, Alex in Saturn, Ivy in
Mars, Ava in Pluto and Aalam in Jupiter.



CELEBRATION TIME!

Well done to all the children in school who received hot chocolate
nominations from their teachers for

GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND!  
This week, an incredible 64 children from across school received
nominations - that’s AMAZING!  We are all so proud of you!  We
hope you have your certificates displayed somewhere at home to

celebrate.
House Points

A record number of house points have been awarded this week to children demonstrating
our school values of READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE and for making sure they show how

helpful, friendly and supportive everyone at Green Meadow is.  Well done, everyone! 

   352       308      240      314     343

Well done to Lions in KS1 and Bournville in KS2 who are our best
attending classes this week.

The most punctual class in school this week is Bournville who were in
school on time every day to make the most of their learning time.  

igers



School meals cost £3 per day, payable via Arbor, for Years 3,
4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

Please keep up to date with school meal payments each week.

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.

WE ARE ON WEEk 2 of the menU!

MENUMENU



Upcoming dates FOR
YOUR DIARY...

Summer 2 Week 9
wb 30.06.25

Monday, 30th June 2025 

Tuesday, 1  July 2025st

Sports Day
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 at

9.15am
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 at 2.15pm

Wednesday, 2  July 2025nd

Transition Afternoon- children will
spend the afternoon in their new

classrooms, with their new
teachers- more details to follow

next week!

Thursday, 3rd July 2025

Friday, 4  July 2025th

2026 Year 4 Blackwell Adventure
meeting in the hall at 3pm and

5pm on Teams

Summer Week 10
wb 07.07.25

Monday, 7  July 2025th

   
Tuesday, 8  July 2025th

 Year 6 in Red Ridge   

Wednesday, 9  July 2025th

 Year 6 in Red Ridge  
TBC Excelsior Olympics for invi

ted pupils 
 1.45-2.45pm Reception 2025-2026

stay and play 

Thursday, 10  July 2025th

 Year 6 in Red Ridge  
1.45-2.45pm Reception 2025- 2026

stay and play
 

Friday, 11  July 2025th

Year 6 in Red Ridge  
Reports out to parents via email 



We would love to invite the children and young people from
Green Meadow Primary School to attend our Open Rehearsal
for the City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra’s Children’s &

Youth Choruses!
This is a free taster session for any enthusiastic singers who

might later be interested in attending an informal audition with
us.

This year, our Children’s and Youth Choruses have sung at
Symphony Hall in Birmingham, Bridgewater Hall in Manchester

and will be performing at the BBC Proms at the Royal Albert
Hall over the summer.

CBSO Children’s Chorus – Open Rehearsal
Open to children in Years 3-8

Date: Monday 30th June 2025
Time: 17:30-18:45

Location: CBSO Centre, Birmingham, B1 2LF
CBSO Youth Chorus – Open Rehearsal
Open to sopranos and altos aged 13-18

Date: Monday 30th June 2025
Time: 19:00-21:15 (with a short refreshment break)

Location: CBSO Centre, Birmingham, B1 2LF

Please see this
message from our
friends form the

CBSO!


